
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref: 1409832  

23 April 2020 

 

Mr Neil Buckley 
General Manager, Access Revenue 
Queensland Rail 
Level 14, Rail Centre 1 
305 Edward Street 
Brisbane  Qld  4001  
 
 
Dear Mr Buckley 

QR cost allocation manual amendment—approval 

On 24 March 2020, Queensland Rail submitted amendments to the cost allocation manual to the Queensland 

Competition Authority for approval. The standard cost allocators of network wide costs for the Mount Isa and 

North Coast regions were requested to be 11.0 and 25.5 percent, respectively. 

On 23 April 2020, the QCA approved Queensland Rail's proposed amendments to its cost allocation manual to 

apply from 2019–20 for the preparation of the annual regulatory accounts. 

We will publish this letter on the QCA website for stakeholders' information. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


